
CLASS OF 2026  

GET READY FOR SENIOR PORTRAITS! 
Prestige Portraits has been chosen as your official Senior Portrait Yearbook Photographer. 

 

Your school is requesting that every Class of 2026 Senior make an appointment with Prestige to have 

their portraits taken.  Don’t miss out on being in the yearbook!  You must be photographed by Prestige 

to be included in the 25/26 yearbook.  We will be at your school on the dates below to offer these 

sessions. 

DATES:  August 12th, 13th, & 14th, 2025  

LOCATION: Seventy-First High School  

SIGN UP:  prestigeportraits.com 

COST: $30 Essential Session and $20 Mini Session  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Portraits included in your school’s yearbook will require students dressed in either a Black Drape 

or a Tuxedo. Prestige will provide these outfits at the time of your session.  Please wear appropriate 

undergarments under these outfits. We suggest a white t-shirt to wear under the tux and something 

strapless to wear under the drape. Also, don’t forget to bring up to two casual outfits for your Essential 

or Mini Sessions.  

 

To schedule and pay for your session, scan the QR Code below or visit prestigeportraits.com.  If you 

don’t have your 8-digit code, you can search your school by city and state.  

 

Questions?  Please email us at prestigebwarea@lifetouch.com.  We look forward to sharing this 

milestone with you and providing outstanding photography and customer service. 

 

P.S. If you would rather have a session done at a Prestige studio, visit prestigeportraits.com/studio to find a studio near you. 


